
Middle School Students Visit Harris Villa

During the latest trip to Harris Villa, Westfield Area Middle School student council members interviewed
residents about their lives. They learned about their hobbies, families, pets, where they had traveled to,
and stories about their past.

They took the information they learned and made little sculptures out of quick dry clay that the residents
were able to keep as a memento. If you look closely you may see pet cats and dogs, pretty flowers from
past gardens, suns and palm trees from vacations, and favorite cars. This was a wonderful opportunity
to learn about each other!


